
Dear Colleagues,

Please pass this link to those who you might be interested in a position
we have recently advertised. Application deadline February 28,2017

3-year PDRA position is for a theoretically minded person interested
to study acceleration/transport of energetic electrons in the solar
corona using radio observations such as with LOFAR

Many thanks
Eduard

***************************
Position Title:
Research Assistant, Reference Number: 016867

Please click on the link below if you are interested in finding out more.
http://www22.i-grasp.com/fe/tpl_glasgow01.asp?newms=jj&id=91381&newlang=1

http://www22.i-grasp.com/fe/tpl_glasgow01.asp?newms=jj&id=91381&newlang=1

